
After careful consideration and deliberation by our Board, we’ve decided to postpone the 84th 
League Annual Meeting scheduled for May 7-9 to ensure the health and safety of attendees, 
exhibitors, and staff. 

  

As noted in an earlier email to credit unions, we’ve been closely monitoring the COVID-19 

situation and guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, as well  as state 

and local governments who have advised to limit meetings to under 50 people. While we are 

disappointed to share this news we feel strongly that it’s the most responsible course of action 

to protect you and your credit union representatives. 

  

We are committed to hosting the 84th League Annual Meeting later this year and are currently 

evaluating meeting options at this time. We are mindful that holding the meeting in a different 

timeframe may impact attendance, but we are hopeful that credit unions will be able to join us.  

  

We’ll provide additional details about this year’s event as they’re available. Please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 

 

Ken 
 
Kenneth R. Watts, President 

West Virginia Credit Union League 
kwatts@wvcul.org  or  (304) 485-4521 
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